Gymnasium and School Building Usage Guidelines for Basketball

Please read and follow these policies and procedures



Arrival Time

For games, do not arrive any earlier than 10 minutes prior to the assigned time. For practices please make sure your arrival and departure is right on time.

Supervision

There is no supervision provided by the NBAA or by the schools. Parents, it is <u>your responsibility</u> to supervise your child/family in the building. Siblings should remain with their parents at all times, and no child is allowed in the hallways without a parent. Participants are expected to remain in the gyms unless an emergency such as fire, injury, etc. would dictate otherwise.

Basketballs Used Only in Gym

No one is allowed to dribble balls, pass balls, or practice basketball skills in any school hallway or room other than the gyms. There are far too many spots where damage could be done to the building.

Liability

On Saturdays at the High Schools, if you find the gym is open and unoccupied before game times, please do not enter the gym for any reason until 15 minutes prior to game time. This is a serious liability issue, and your cooperation in this matter is essential.

School Equipment

Use of the physical education equipment is not authorized. This includes such things as climbing ropes, mats, or any mounted equipment. All musical and theatrical equipment in the schools is not to be touched. **No one is allowed on the stages at any site.**

Food and Drinks

Water, food, or other drinks in all of the gyms is strictly prohibited to protect the integrity and safety of the gym floor surface and to diminish custodial clean up time.

At Elmwood and Poplar Creek and Reagan, this is a requirement of the warranty on the gym floors.

Elmwood and Reagan Schools

Enter and exit through the main entrance of the building. Use of restrooms and drinking fountains is limited to the main hallway area near the front entrance. Additionally at Reagan, participants during practices and games must be escorted into the hallway, and should refrain from slamming the gym doors behind them.

Remember that we in the NBAA are guests of the schools. In order to continue this program we need to adhere to these guidelines.